
 
 
             Gdańsk, 13th March 2020 

Dear All, 

 

In connection with the epidemiological situation in Europe, considering the safety of the Leopolis for 

Future community, companies hosting our interns as well as participants of the program, we decided 

to cancel the upcoming 2020 Edition of Leopolis for Future Internship Program. 

 

As a result of the above we suspend ongoing recruitment process.  The recruitment for the internships 

planned for summer 2021 will start in early November 2020. We’d like to thank all students interested 

in participating the program for sending us fantastic applications in the last few weeks. We’d also 

like to ensure you that all applications will be evaluated after resumption of recruitment. 

 

At the same time, we’d like to thank everyone who took part in the preparations for this year's 

internships. We’re pleased to boast of the richest portfolio of companies wanting to cooperate with 

Leopolis for Future in the history of the foundation. This year we have initiated the cooperation with 

AAAuto, Atlantic Council, Diagnostyka Labs, Hortex and Ringier Axel Springer Polska. We will 

continue cooperation with our regular partners such as Abris Capital Partners, Aviva, ETOS, KPMG, 

LPP, and Gdańsk City Council. We’re also expecting the cooperation with the European Bank for 

Reconstruction and Development and Procter & Gamble in the next year’s edition of internships. 

 

On the 30th March we were planning to organise a ceremony of signing the agreements on 

continuation of cooperation with: Ivan Franko National University of Lviv, Lviv Polytechnic National 

University and Lviv National Academy of Arts as well as signing a new cooperation agreement with 

Ukrainian Catholic University. In current circumstances we decided to postpone the ceremony until 

November 2020. Until signing of new agreements, the provisions of current agreements remain in 

force.  

 

We realize that the current news regarding the impact and spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) is 

cause for uncertainty among all of us. Therefore, we encourage all members of Leopolis for Future 

community to stay in touch and support each other. You can contact us as always, using our usual 

means of communication. 

 

With the best wishes for good health, courage and strength. 
 
 
 

Grzegorz Waluszewski 
 
/Chairman of the Board of Leopolis for Future/ 
 

Marcin Bielski 
 

/President of Leopolis for Future/ 
 

 


